
Dear Mr. Larry Volk and Members of the Commission, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to share my concerns about the matter of the county's plan for redistricting 
in the city of Watervliet. 
 
I am a lifelong resident of Sixth Avenue, on the Watervliet / Colonie line. My concern is losing a 
representative that is aware of and has always supported the needs of the residents of Watervliet. 
 
My city has changed over the years without any loss of population. We still have ethnic neighborhoods, 
including the area I live in. Sean Ward has always supported the diversity of the people along with the 
needs in our community. I am very concerned about the possibility of the reduction in representation for 
my city. 
 
Please reconsider this important decision. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Anthony F C. 
 


